
From: Jacob Dawson <jdawson85@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, September 14, 2023 5:59 PM 
To: Jan Noriyuki <jan.noriyuki@puc.idaho.gov> 
Subject: Falls water rate  FLS-W-23-01 
 

CAUTION: This email originated outside the State of Idaho network. Verify links and attachments 
BEFORE you click or open, even if you recognize and/or trust the sender. Contact your agency 
service desk with any concerns.  

 

 
Why does Falls water need to raise their rates? Were already having to deal with high infla�on this is 
something that doesn't need to happen. Please sent this pe��on for raising rates. They are already 
making enough money as it is without needing having this rate increase.  
------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
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